

Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 13th December 2013

Christmas Plays

I am sure that you will all agree that the children were fantastic in our production of 'Countdown to Christmas' on Tuesday, all of the hard work that both pupils and staff put in to the performance certainly paid off. We would like to say a big thank you to

everyone at the Cornerstone Christian Centre for allowing us to hold it there and to parents for providing costumes and helping your children to learn their words. You helped us to raise £236 pounds from the raffle, if you have a prize to claim please call in to the school office to collect it. A big t hank you also to everyone that supplied us with raffle prizes.



Rainbow Trust

Just a reminder that we are still selling our Christmas Baubles for the children to decorate and hang on our special tree, in aid of the Rainbow Trust. If you would like your child to take part please send £1.50 in to school and we will send their bauble home for them to decorate.

Coffee Afternoon

We are holding a coffee afternoon on Thursday 19th December at 2 p.m. at school. The children will be baking cakes and biscuits in school to go with your tea, coffee or juice. Everybody welcome.

Non-Uniform Day

We have decided to make next Friday (20th December) a non-uniform day, the children can come to school in their everyday clothes. We would love to see some Christmas themed outfits such as jumpers if you have them.



What's on Next Week

Tuesday 17th December Christmas Parties

Wednesday 18th December Christmas Lunch

Friday 20th December Toy Day, Break up for Holidays

The children come back to school on Monday 6th January 2014.

Photographs

Mrs. Stewart is busy laminating photographs of the children in their Christmas Performance costumes. If you would like a photo of your child please let us know as soon as possible, they cost £1 each.

Christmas Parties

The Christmas Parties will be held on Tuesday afternoon, please send your child's party clothes in to school in a bag with their name on and staff will help them to get changed after lunch. We would be grateful if party food could be sent in on the Tuesday morning when your child comes in to school.

Teesdale Leisure Centre

Teesdale Leisure Centre are holding a Children's Christmas Party on Tuesday 24th December from 1pm till 4 pm. Activities will include face painting, balloon making, bouncy castle, climbing wall, party games and trampolining, as well as a visit from Santa. Tickets cost £8 each, please book to avoid disappointment.



